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Around the Schools

We are proud to share that our 2021-2022 Robotics Club at Rio Vista won international recognition at the GESS 
Education Awards in Dubai. Congratulations to the team for winning the “Best Use of STEAM Learning in the 
Classroom.”



Around the Schools

Life Beyond the Books, the non-profit organization that brings 
professionals to our schools for life-skills education, visited 
Coronado K-8 last week. Thanks to all the guests and to Life 
Beyond Books for showing our Coronado eighth-graders some 
of the opportunities they may be interested in pursuing now 
and in the future.



Around the Schools

Thanksgiving is a wonderful time in our schools. Celebrations 
happened throughout the District. Here, you see Friendsgiving in 
the AP Stats class at Ironwood Ridge, a Turkey Trot at Innovation 
Academy, and a balloon parade for kindergarteners at Wilson K-8. 



Around the Schools

Amphie, the District’s favorite holiday elf, has 
been spotted at schools all over Amphi. Each 
school day, we post a photo of him on 
Instagram and Facebook and invite our 
followers to guess his location. Spoiler alert: In 
the above photo, he was at Wilson, top right 
shows him at Amphi Middle, at bottom left he 
was at Keeling and at bottom right he was at 
Copper Creek. He will make it to all of our 
schools before Winter Break!



Thank You

Thank you to the Amphi Foundation for organizing the annual Amphi food drive. Each year, our high school 
student councils join other partners to collect food donations for the drive. The Foundation had enough 
donations to fill all referrals and delivered over 1,000 cans to the food pantry at Amphi Middle School. This is 
truly a District and community-wide effort, and we are grateful to everyone who was able to lend a hand.


